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commentletters

From: Mike Green <mike@eastquincycsd.com>
Sent: Monday, March 28, 2016 2:07 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: "Comment Letter - Urban Water Conservation Workshop."

      These comments seem to all revolve around Urban water users as well as the options for resilient 
water supply, evaporation, population growth and other issues that the state may take into account to 
reduce the % reduction a district will have to obtain. What about the Small Districts (Under 3000 
connections). Till now we've had two choices, to reduce our usage by 25% or go to a two day a week 
watering schedule. Being from a small town located in the North Eastern Sierras where we have been 
able to sustain our water supply though out the drought seems a bit skewed still having to restrict our 
customers. In my opinion, these small districts should be exempt from the state mandated restriction 
for the simple reason that the City of Sacramento uses more water in 1 day than my district does in a 
month without restrictions. Our per capita water use is also under the state average even without 
restrictions in mid-summer. It just does not seem right that our small town is drying up when we are 
sitting on a well sustained water source. Thank you 
 
Mike Green 
East Quincy Services District 
179 Rogers Ave. 
Quincy Ca. 95971 
 

(4/20/16) Public Workshop
Urban Water Conservation

Deadline: 4/14/16 by 12 noon

3-28-16


